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Fourth Annual Washington Barebow 
Picnic and Field Shoot 

By John Templar 
     The 4th Annual Barebow Picnic and field 
archery shoot is history.  Fourteen each of Field, 
Hunter, and Animal targets were provided for the 
day’s shooting.  
     The picnic portion included grilled New York 
steaks, salad, corn-on-the-cob, and pickled 
things.   A good time was shared by: John 
Paddock, John Templar, Doug Fir, L. Poplar, Dan 
D. Lions, Scott Broom, and Gary Oak.  We are all 
looking forward to the 2008 event. 
                                     

 
Participants enjoying the sun shine. 
 
    For those of you who are keeping track, each year 
John and his Washington Barebow group have more 
people attending.  That’s what we all like to see. 
 
Please keep Louis Travis in your prayers as he 
undergoes colon cancer surgery.  Get well soon, 
Louis! 
 

Barebow Cupids in Heaven 
   It saddens me to write of the following loses to 
our Barebow Family:   Michigan’s Shirley Jones, 
Texas’s Monty Bowman, Virginia’s Don Spaulding   
Maryland’s Bill Sprickler and Charlie Washburns 
wife.  I personally feel that I’ve lost friends.  
These people were all loved by those of us who 
knew them.  Keep their families in your prayers. 
 
Picnic is Thursday night in Darrington.  See Jerry 
for details.  Phyllis Travis won’t be there to set up 

the picnic this year and neither will I, so Jerry 
will need your help.   

Templar Teaches Girl Scouts How to Shoot 

 
     Last summer in Yankton, the Barebow 
Fraternity agreed that the best way to get our 
message out to the archery community was 
through our youth programs.  John Templar is 
doing just that with the Washington Girl Scouts. 

 
 

  Would you like to have Barebow Newsletters 
more often?  Do like John does.  Send me 
pictures and/or articles.  I’d be happy to let your 
friends know what is going on in your local 
archery community. 

   I know that Ron St. Clair is working with 
JROTC cadets at his high school and at 
summer camp in Texas.  Charlie Washburn is 
working with JOAD in California.   

 
That’s ftxbarebow@aol.com.    Let me know 

so I can share! 
 

. Wanted:   Cobra Springs:  10 oz. black and 15 
oz gold.  If you have one or more of these items, 
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please contact David Clem.  That e-mail address is 
vclem@comcast.net. 


